
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th May 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Family Cooking Workshop 
 

……………………………………………………………… we are pleased to offer you and your family a 

place on the Family Cooking Workshop on Tuesday 5th June from 3.00pm to 4.15pm for four weeks. 

 

Please bring a suitable container/tupperware box to take your food home in. 

 

We look forward to seeing you for this fantastic opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Clark & Miss German 

(Healthy School Leads) 
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admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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7th February 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Family Cooking Workshop 
 

 

……………………………………………………………… we are writing to inform you that on this 

occasion you were not successful in gaining a place on the workshop. 

 

Please be advised that you are on a waiting list for the next session which will take place in the summer 

term.  Details to follow in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Clark & Miss German 

(Healthy School Leads) 
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